
To whom it may concern, 

 
 I am writing this letter of recommendation in regards to Robert S. Lewis. 

To provide some background in my experience with Robert, it would be helpful to 
describe my situation.  In November of 2006 I had a house fire.  Essentially, everything 

my wife and I owned was destroyed.  Upon the initial process of scoping out the rebuild, 

my contractor recommended Robert (Building Ideas) to do the architectural plans for the 
demolition and subsequent rebuild of my home.  My contractor made one phone call to 

Robert, and he arrived less then 30 minutes later at my home.  Robert inspected the entire 
home that same day.  Less than 24 hours later, I had the plans for rebuilding my new 

home in my hand and additional pictures and descriptions which were vital when it came 

to negotiating with my insurance company.  Included in this was detailed information for 
my contractor regarding city code laws and necessary designs without which we could 

not have obtained permits or began reconstruction as quickly as we did.  Robert went 
above and beyond my expectations when he phoned my insurance adjustors and fully 

explained to them the extent of the damages.    

 
 Since that time, my wife and I decided to upgrade certain areas of our home.  We 

consulted with Robert, and once again less than one day later we had new plans.  I am 
happy to say that my home is nearing the end of the rebuild and I couldn’t be happier 

with how it turned out.  Because of prompt service, attention to detail, and expertise in 

his field, I would highly recommend Robert for any architectural needs. 
 

       Sincerely 
       

       J.D. Gaynor    

       (772)  708-8103 
 

      


